
Our neighbor “Valvoline Quick Oil Change” has obtained his medical 

marijuana license to own and operate a dispensary. His 

building sits right against our playground raising safety concerns for our 

preschool. Our sole purpose of this meeting on Friday is to obtain details, 

information, and discuss our next steps for stopping this businesses from 

happening. We are not arguing anything dealing with whether or not medical 

marijuana is good/bad BUT simply its LOCATION!!  

Location Location Location!!  

We are simply arguing the fact that it does not need to be right up against 

our school and that it would be detrimental to our preschool business that has 

been here since 2004. We cater to 6 weeks old through kindergarten along 

with summer school agers.  

Please come show your support, ideas, and help.  
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